
 
 

     Ref. No. SVSU/24/GB/327                                                    Dated: 16.06.2024 

Circular 

 

It is hereby informed to all concerned that the University shall remain closed on 

17-06-2024 on the account of Ed-Ul-Zuha(Bakrid) as per the calendar issued 

by Government of Haryana. 

The scheduled examination on 17.06.2024 is postponed and the date will be 

announced later by the Examination Department. 

The rest of the examinations shall be conducted as per the notified date sheet. 

      

      This is issued with the approval of Competent Authority. 
 

                                                                                                  Deputy Registrar                      

                                                                                              SVSU,General Branch  

 

Copy to: - 

1. The Dean Academics. 

2. All Deans/HODs/Chairpersons. 

3. The Proctor 

4. Deputy Registrar ( Examination) is requested to informed all concerned. 

5. AR Academics/ Program Coordinators for students’ circulation 

6. Staff Circulation 

7. Web Administrator for publishing on University website. 

8. PA to Registrar for the information of W/Registrar. 

9. OSD to VC for the information of Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor.  


